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This is among a number of picture books for seniors with no text,
specifically formatted for individuals who enjoy searching through a
book yet struggle with reading. If your loved one is offended by being
given children's reserve or finds large, hard-cover books hard to hold,
this is the answer. With the goal of providing visually interesting
books that boost self-esteem and pride in book ownership, there are no
phrases on the cover or inside that mention this is geared for seniors,
adults with reading issues, Alzheimer's patients or other. The ultimate
page lists photo/artist credits.5 soft cover book (ideal for holding)
with vivid, full-color photographs, located only on the right side (to
supply visual stimulation without leading to one to feel overwhelmed).5
x 8. Each gorgeous top quality (300 DPI) picture was carefully selected
to evoke peace, beauty, relaxed and a sense of question. Photos of
enchanting footbridges from around the world provide a unique scene on
the switch of each page. For short story books with 1 to 3 photos per
chapter, look to her Level 3 books. Please note: The only real script is
whatever must be legally included: Title page (that does not mention
that is geared for seniors), copyright and ISBN. With the needs of the
senior in mind, this picture book is a square 8. This is a Level 1 book.
If you are searching for picture books for seniors that do include some
captions, make sure you turn to Emma Rose Sparrow's Level 2 books. With
44 large photos (91 total web page count) in shiny, vivid full-color, a
senior will see pleasure in 'reading' this publication over and over.
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 And even tho the advertisement mentioned "no text" it could have been
great to say to your love one, "This one is situated in Ireland", etc.
Was impressed that every one was unique, top quality and brightly
colored.No Text message means Nada, Zilch, Zero Somewhat disappointed.
Very Nice Book Very charming picture book. Excellent choice for a senior
that can't read but loves to look at quite pictures. The positioning of
the bridges isn't included.
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